
The following community events have been postponed or cancelled until  

further notice: 

 Stop the Bleed (postponed—originally scheduled for March 21) 

 Trivia Night (CANCELLED—originally scheduled for March 28) 

 Stepping On (postponed—originally scheduled to begin April 7) 

 All First Aid, BLS, ACLS, and PALS classes (postponed) 

COVID-19 UPDATES FROM  
LORING HOSPITAL 

ATTENTION! VISITOR RESTRICTION 
Due to high levels of flu activity and the ongoing spread of Novel Coronavirus 
(COVID-19), Loring Hospital is restricting visitors until further notice. Visitors must 
be: 

 18 or older  

 Limited up to two immediate family members (over age 18) 

 Healthy without having experienced flu-like symptoms in the past 7 days  

 Mindful about applying hand sanitizer before and after entering patient room  
 

Please also note that Loring Hospital’s dining room is closed to the public until  
further notice. 

Loring Hospital will continue to work with local, state and national partners to 

stay up to date and informed about COVID-19.  

If you have recently traveled out of the country and are experiencing respiratory 
symptoms or have been exposed to someone with COVID-19, please call ahead 

before visiting the Emergency Room for further instructions.  


